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 NO: SW - 133  PRODUCT: B3M – Tactile Switch 

 DATE: February 2020  TYPE: Discontinuation – Streamline Product Offering 
      

 

B3M Tactile Switch – Discontinuation 
 
In an effort to streamline our product offering and focus on 
popular models of Omron’s line of Tactile Switches, all B3M’s are 
being discontinued, including but not limited to the listed part 
number below.  Final orders will be accepted through February 
2021. There are no suggested replacements. Please carefully read 
through this notification; should you have any additional 
questions, however, please communicate with the Switch 
Product Manager, Patrick Lahey.  

 
LAST Order date (Last Time Buy Date) 
February 26, 2021 

 
 
  B3M Models: Including, but not limited to, the following; 
       

Product discontinuation Product Code Recommended replacement 

B3M-6009 BY OMZ B3MZ0001C No recommended replacement 
 

  NOTE: Nomenclature for the B3M series may or may not include “BY OMZ”  at the end of the part numbers, within the Omron Computer System. These are                      

                factory designations and have no bearing on the specifications. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

* Sales teams should communicate this discontinuation with their OEM’s and CEM’s.   

For further technical support and any questions, please communicate with Product Marketing. 

Specifications in this product news are as of the issue date and are subject to change without notice. 
Only main changes in specifications are described in this document. Please be sure to read the relevant catalogs, datasheets, product 

specifications, instructions, and manuals for precautions and necessary information when using products. 
This PCN is intended for use in the Americas 

Last time buy dates are subject to change based on availability 

 


